

Park Spring Primary School

'Achieving Together'



Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan

tel: 0113 2552526 email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Friday 16th December 2022

Absence Reporting Please report your child's absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260

SPRING 1 & 2 DIARY DATES

Please find below a list of events that will be taking place during this term;

16.12.2022 Christmas Holidays

03.01.2022 School Re-Opens

05.01.2023 Y5 Yorvik

26.01.2023 Y3 Synagogue Trip

28.01.2023 The Panto at St Andrews

09.02.2023 Y5 Kate Pankhurst Author visit

10.02.2023 Training Day

13.02.2023 Half Term

20.02.2023 School Re-Opens

31.03.2023 Easter Holidays

17.04.2023 School Re-Opens

27.04.2023 Y5 Grinton Lodge



MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR FAMILIES—SEE YOU IN 2023!!!

Thank you to all our children and parents for an amazing autumn term. All your hard work and

enthusiasm has shone through once again! Haven't we had so much fun with all our amazing school performances, Christmas singing, Parties, secret Santa, Santa visits, Christmas dinner and so much more! It was just lovely to welcome adults back into the hall to see their children perform.

We hope you all have a lovely break and come back rested and excited for the next half term. There will be lots of things happening so please do make sure you are signed up to parent pay and the text messaging service so you don't miss out on anything. Looking forward to seeing

YEAR 1

This week the children have learnt how to make a V fold mechanism and an internal stand mechanism to create a pop up card. They then decorate the front and wrote lovely messages inside for their family. We hope you like them!









YEAR 3

Last week Year 3 performed a super drumming concert for parents on Monday afternoon and then shared their brilliant stories written about the Stone Age - based on our class reader Stone Age Boy.









WHOLE SCHOOL

Now that was a busy week!! Concerts for the Lower school, and Songs around the tree for the Upper School. Santa's grotto with FOPS and on Saturday Y5 began their fundraising efforts for their Y6 hoodies! Lots of fun. Lots of learning! Amazing – very proud of our children and all those involved making their education here at PSPS so fantastically rich!

























LOWER SCHOOL CHRISTMAS NATIVITY

We have performed our Nativity 'Superstar' for parents and the children have been fantastic for every single performance. It has felt so special to be able to perform again for families as we have been unable to do this for a number of years now. The children really got into character, they tried really hard with their singing and saying their lines and the musicians were a wonderful addition this year's Nativity playing their instruments along to the songs. We have thoroughly enjoyed this time of year and planning this with the children who thoroughly enjoyed themselves too.















PUPPETS FOR JESUS

Year 1, 2 and 3 had a special assembly today – a puppet assembly, and they told the story of the nativity in a fun and exciting way! The children were a great audience and had a lovely time. Thank you very much to the visitors who made this such a great Christmas experience.









POPPY APPEAL



Thank you so much to everyone who donated to this years Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal we managed to raise a fantastic

£225.65!



SCHOOL WATER BOTTLES

We are very fortunate to be able to supply all the children with a water bottle at the beginning of each school year. However, if the water bottle breaks or is lost, and the children require a new bottle these will be charged at £1 each.

We will add the charge to your parent pay account.



SCHOOL RECOGNITION ASSEMBLIES

Our second recognition assemblies took place this week. Congratulations to all the children who received a certificate and have put so much effort in this half term and to all the parents for your continued support.





YEAR 1 STICKMAN TRIP

We had a great time at Stickman with Year 1 and loved watching one of our favourite stories acted out on stage. Julia Donaldson is our Author of the half term in Spring 1 so we will enjoy many more stories written by her.







Friday 16th December - 4pm - 8pm
Saturday 17th December & Sunday 18th December - 11am - 10pm



Santa's Grotto

• Stalls

• Live Music

• Food

• Bramley
Sapphires

Majorettes Display

• Face Painting

• Snow Globe

Cocktail Bar

• Lb Academy Dance

Performance

Special Guests

· Local Choir









THE MAGIC MATT SHOW

FRIDAY 16TH DECEMBER
STARTS 4:30PM

BRITANNIA

THE BRITANNIA - 239 SWINNOW ROAD, PUDSEY, LEEDS LS28 9AP TEL: 0113 219 0305